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Trillium providing funds for adult and child behavioral health  
urgent care facility 

$2M will establish facility operated by Southeastern Integrated Care in Lumberton 
 

LUMBERTON, N.C. – Trillium Health Resources is providing $2,000,000 to 
help develop an adult/child behavioral health urgent care facility (or BHUC) 
operated by Southeastern Integrated Care (SEIC). The facility will serve 
individuals regardless of county of residence or payer, and will be open 24 hours 
a day, seven days a week. The BHUC will also serve individuals presenting with 
any diagnoses, including mental health, intellectual/developmental disabilities, 
substance use disorder, or traumatic brain injury. 
 
Along with the construction of the facility, additional planned impact of the 
BHUC will be:  

• Staffing and Training:  
o Recruitment: Employ staff capable of providing urgent behavioral 

health care for both children and adults in compliance with service 
definition.  

o Training: Provide training in urgent care protocols, mental health 
assessments, and patient management.  

• Operational Procedures:  
o Urgent Care Protocols: Establish protocols for the immediate 

assessment and management of urgent behavioral health cases. 
o Community Integration: Work with local emergency services and 

healthcare providers to ensure seamless integration and 
coordination of care.  
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“Southeastern Integrated Care is honored to join forces with Trillium Health 
Resources to deliver a vital behavioral health urgent care center to Robeson 
County,” shared Nanci Brewington Agostinelli, CEO of SEIC. “This partnership 
embodies our commitment to partnering for life with our community members, 
ensuring the best possible environment for managing behavioral health crises 
and supporting the well-being of our members in Robeson and surrounding 
counties.” 
 
Trillium will host a check presentation at the date/location below. Media are 
invited to attend. 
 
Monday, July 7 1 – 2 p.m. 
Southeastern Integrated Family Medicine 
105 Farmbrook Drive, Lumberton NC 28358 
 
Trillium appreciates valuable partners like SEIC to help us achieve our goals to 
help everyone in our communities to reach their potential. 
 
ABOUT TRILLIUM HEALTH RESOURCES 
Trillium Health Resources is an innovative health plan for individuals with serious 
behavioral health, intellectual/developmental disabilities, and traumatic brain 
injury in 46 counties in North Carolina. Through contracts with NCDHHS, we 
serve Medicaid members on the Tailored Plan and NC Medicaid Direct, state-
funded recipients who are uninsured, and members on the Innovations Waiver. 
Trillium’s mission is transforming lives and building community well-being 
through partnership and proven solutions. We take an integrated approach to 
health and wellbeing, coordinating care across multiple systems to achieve 
improved health outcomes, quality of care and efficient use of resources. Trillium 
is dedicated to meeting the unique needs of the individuals and communities we 
serve, and remains focused on delivering the right services, in the right amount, 
at the right time. For more information, visit www.TrilliumHealthResources.org. 
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